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RIVERS STATE UNIVERSAL BASIC EDUCATION BOARD
NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT OF DATE OF SUBMISSION OF FGN/UBE TENDER AND OPENING OF BIDS

The general public, especially Registered and Prospective Contractors interested in tendering/bidding for FGN/UBE 2017 Counterpart
Fund Projects of the Rivers State Universal Basic Education Board (RSUBEB), are hereby informed that the date for the submission of
Tender and Opening of Bids previously scheduled for 4th June, 2018 as advertised in The Sun Newspaper of May 7th, 2018 and The Tide
Newspaper of May 7th, 2018 has been postponed.
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Whatsapp Notifications

Would you be interested in receiving Tender Notifications on WhatsApp? Join Here

https://etenders.com.ng/login/
https://etenders.com.ng/membership-account/membership-levels/
https://chat.whatsapp.com/BMZR8XmkEajDYRbhdrT9VP

